

The Dallas Police Department is launching its first ever Holiday Challenge. City of Dallas residents are invited to submit their best rendition of Deck the Halls for a chance to sing LIVE on morning television with the Nationally Recognized Dallas Police Department choir.

The Dallas Police Department will narrow the submissions down to 7 finalists. City of Dallas residents will then vote for the winning entry.

CONTEST RULES:

- TO SUBMIT ENTRIES: WWW.DALLASPOLICE.NET
- ENTRY DEADLINE: DECEMBER 5, 2018 (NO EXCEPTIONS).
- ONLY ONE PERSON SINGING FEATURED IN VIDEO ALLOWED (NO EXPLICIT PHOTOS, SIGNS, OR CLOTHING).
- VIDEO MUST BE 2 MINUTES OR LESS IN LENGTH.

- FINALIST VOTING TO TAKE PLACE DECEMBER 3-DECEMBER 7.
 (*FINALIST VIDEOS TO BE POSTED ON: DPD'S WEBSITE: WWW.DALLASPOLICE.NET, FACEBOOK: DALLASPD AND TWITTER: @DALLASPD
- QUESTIONS? CONTACT: DPD PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE, PIO@DPD.DALLASCITYHALL.COM, 214-671-4065